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The Bill & Melinda Gates foundation supports the modifications proposed by PAHO/HKI.  This
information will be valuable to our work to improve breastfeeding and promote healthy growth of
children worldwide.  Better and more timely data on dietary patterns in vulnerable populations -- in
this case children --  will be essential for tracking World Health Assembly targets and for future
efforts to ensure food and nutrition security for all. 
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